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Pastoral Council Meeting
September 29, 2016
Members Present: Mike Rimbey, Eric Scheer, Debra Abel, Kathy Dyer, Gary Livacari, Mike McCartney, Laura Oeinck, Domonic Salce, Walt Stenborg, and Fr Will Schmid.
1. Opening Prayer @ 7:05 PM

2. The minutes for August’s meeting were discussed and a motion was made and approved to accept.
3. Instead of the normal format in which Father Will would have made his report there was a guest presentation from the Steier Group. 

a.  The Steier Group, presented their findings from the Parish survey concerning the development of the Church campus. The finding were:
i. Parish priorities were found to be: updating of the church, building a parish hall and the diocesan commitment. 

ii. The Parish heavily supports the capital campaign and getting started but a small number of parishioners expressed disappointment that we are moving away from the original 'Master Plan' but we are hopeful they will come to embrace what has been presented.
iii. There are a high number of volunteers.

iv. There is great support as to being able to raise the money needed. 

v. Steier’s recommendation is that due to the high level of positive support we, the parish, should proceed immediately with the capital campaign. 

4. A Motion was made and approved to move forward with Steier as our consultant. 

5. Meeting was adjourned.  
